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Notification of Reduced Operations and Request for Special Temporary Authority to  

Operate at Reduced Power  
 

Nexstar Media Inc., licensee KGJT-CD, Grand Junction, Colorado (the “Station”), 

hereby notifies the FCC that the Station has been operating at approximately 50% of its 

authorized power since September 14, 2023 due  to a transmitter malfunction resulting in a high 

VSWR condition. Replacement parts have been ordered from the manufacturer, but because 

they are in Germany, delivery will not occur until after 30 days.  As a result this STA request is 

being filed to allow the Station to continue reduced power operations for longer than 30 days 

until the repairs are completed and the Station resumes normal authorized operations. The Station 

has worked with all cable  and MVPD providers to ensure no loss in carriage. 

 


